
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT: Ellen Paul, Warren Historical Society Historian, Telephone: 860-868-

6724, warrenhistorian@hotmail.com   

WARREN HISTORICAL SOCIETY AWARDS SCHOLARSHIPS TO WARREN SCHOOL 

ALUMNI 

In keeping with its mission to celebrate and preserve the town of Warren’s history, 

the Warren Historical Society announces its second annual scholarship program.  

Two students will each be awarded one thousand dollars, with funds to be used 

toward their post-secondary education. Eligible applicants are, or were, residents of 

Warren, and attended the Warren School for at least two consecutive years. A 

centerpiece of the application will be a project focused on Warren’s history. 

Students may develop their own projects, which must be approved by the board, or 

may meet with one or more board members to develop a suitable topic.  Other 

application requirements include a current official school transcript and one letter 

of recommendation from a current or prior Teacher.  The application is due May 1, 

2017, with the recipients to be announced in late May.  For further details and to 

download the application, visit the WHS website: www.WarrenCTHistory.org.  

Questions can be addressed to the Society’s Historian, Ellen Paul, at 

warrenhistorian@hotmail.com. 
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